
 

Garden City Realty announces the retirement of Judy Walton 
 
 
Garden City Beach, SC – January 19, 2015 – Dennis McElveen, Broker-in-Charge of Garden City 
Realty announces the retirement of Judy Walton, Director of Owner Services. 

“It is with mixed emotions that I announce Judy’s retirement 
from Garden City Realty,” stated McElveen. “We certainly wish 
her the best. I know she will be greatly missed by many, 
including our loyal property owners.” 

Walton has been with Garden City Realty since 1983, starting 
as a reservationist in Guest Services. Since then her 
responsibilities have been extensive, encompassing every 
department including; acting manager of Vacation Rentals, 
accounting and payroll administrator, over-all company Office 
Manager and overseer of several home owner associations 
within the organization. Walton has been in Owner Services 
since 2008.  

“Leaving Garden City Realty after thirty-two years will not be easy for me. My coworkers are also my good 
friends. I certainly will miss them and also each property owner. I am grateful for the opportunity I’ve had 
to work for such an outstanding company,” stated Walton. 

Property owners presently on Garden City Realty’s vacation rental program should contact Jessy Angus 
or David Mills in Owner Services at 843-652-4702 with any questions concerning their property.  

 
About Garden City Realty  
 
Since its establishment in 1973, Garden City Realty’s rental department has grown from 18 properties to 
more than 500 and the sales department has had more than one-half billion dollars in sales volume in the 
past 20 years.  
 
Today Garden City Realty’s stockholders include Lee Hewitt, Broker-In-Charge of Real Estate Sales who 
has been with the firm since 1981 and Dennis McElveen, Broker-In-Charge of Vacation Rentals, who 
began his career with Garden City Realty in 1977. 
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